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From:
Sent: 25 January 2021 10:43
To: localplan
Subject: FW: APEEB056 - Preferred option for Development in the Local Plan

 
 

From:   
Sent: 24 January 2021 20:53 
To: Planning & Regulatory Services <prs@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: APEEB056 - Preferred option for Development in the Local Plan 
 
CAUTION: External Email  

 
 

 

 

APEEB056- Preferred Option for Development in the Local Plan 

Acting in our capacity as Joint Attorneys for our father  we are 
writing to thank you on behalf of the family for having included within the Tweeddale Locality of the proposed 
Local Plan an area of ground forming part of Chapelhill.  We are pleased that you have given consideration to the 
land in question, and can see the obvious benefit of further residential development taking place in a location 
close to the outskirts of the town and with good linkages to the main Peebles – Edinburgh road.  

We would very much support any future housing development on our ground. 

Yours sincerely,   

Gareth Smith and Paula Smith 

 

 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 


